
 

 

Congratulations 
 to this fortnight’s award winners  

San Mateo Ave    
MILDURA     
5023 1851 
mildura.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com.au/ 
Mildura Primary School  

29/5/2025 

Kindness—Integrity—Determination—Safety  

From The Principal 
 
Good afternoon Everyone, 
 
Learning Meetings 
On Monday we held our Learning meetings.  It was an 
opportunity for parents and carers, students and their 
teachers to catch up and have a conversation about the 
learning that has been happening since the beginning of 
the year.  Teaching and Education Support staff were 
grateful for the conversations that helped to support  
students with their learning and wellbeing goals. 
 
We are aiming to provide this opportunity for families, 
students and staff to meet every term.   
 
School Tours 
Last week I had the pleasure of giving a tour of our great 
school with future families.  We were able to have a look 
around the school and be in classrooms.  It was a perfect 
time to ask questions and finding out about the school.  
The tours will be offered every fortnight on Thursday 
mornings at 9:30.  2026 Prep families are able to pick up 
the initial paper work to start the enrolment process at 
the end of each tour.  Contact the school if you are  
interested in a tour. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Contact Details 
Another reminder to make sure that the school has up to 
date addresses, contact numbers and emergency  
contacts.  These are used to be able to make contact 
when necessary and also assists in helping with the 
smooth transition for grade 6 to Secondary School  
enrolments. 
 
Girls Football and Boys Netball 
Wishing the Girls football and Boys Netball teams all the 
best in their competition on Friday afternoon. They will 
be competing against other primary schools at Sarah 
Oval. 
 
KIDS Buck House Points 
We are mid way through the term and the current house 
point totals are: 
 

 
 
 
 

Landy Elliott Jackson Cuthbert 

4265 3238 2681 3593 

Wednesday  
18th June 



 

 

 

2:15pm End of 
Term 3 

Sun- Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

1st 
 
 

2nd 
 

3rd 

Grade 6  
Author Workshop 
with Alison 
McGann  

4th 

Preps visit    
Deakin Dental 
and the Library  

5th 
 

6th 

 
7th 

8th 
 

9th 

 
10th 

Grade 6  
Author Workshop 
with Alison 
McGann  

11th 

 
12th 

 
13th 14th 

15th 16th 
 

17th 

Grade 6  
Author Workshop 
with Alison 
McGann  

18th 

 
19th 

 
20th 

 
21st  

22nd 23rd 

 
24th 

Grade 6  
Author Workshop 
with Alison 
McGann  

25th 

 
26th 

 
27th 

 
28th 

Assembly  
2:45PM 

Assembly  
2:45PM 

Grade 3 Swan Hill Camp  

Preps 

s award 

Helping Our Children Stay Safe Online 
 

 

Here are some simple but powerful strategies to 
help our children stay safe online.  

 

Set Some Ground Rules 
It’s helpful to have clear rules about when and how 
devices are used. Talk through these rules with 
your child and explain the reasons behind them. 
When children help set the boundaries, they’re 
more likely to follow them. 
You might like to create a Family Tech Agreement 
— a shared set of expectations for how technology 
is used at home. Visit esafety.gov.au to find a    
simple template that suits your family. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Keep Devices in Shared Spaces 
Place computers, tablets or phones in areas where 
you can easily check in. This helps you stay in-
volved and gives your child more opportunities to 
talk to you about what they’re doing online . 
 

Grade 5 /6  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The year 5 classes have been busy working on building their  
literacy skills by developing their reading comprehension skills,  
writing narratives and zines about something they’re passionate 

about.  
 

In Respectful Relationships we have been identifying our personal 
and cultural strengths by doing team building activities which build 

on our team working skills and showing our MPS Values of  
Kindness, Integrity Determination and Safety when things got a little 

tricky.  
 

The Grade 5 students have had a lot of change this term and should 
be very proud of their hard work and determination throughout the 

term, Well Done!  



 

 

 

STAR Students in Kathryn’s STA Room 

Kathryn works with students across the school on  

their speech or talking.  

This fortnight Kathryn’s students have been achieving so much growth with 
their speech therapy! Great work Adrian, Alex, Cailyn, Trae-Von, Affan.  

 

Thursday 5th June  
9:30am—10:30am  

STA stands for Speech Therapy Assistant.  



 

 

 



 

 


